
Subject: Meeting With FONVCA
Date: Fri, 19 Dec 2003 16:05:46 -0800

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: james_ridge@dnv.org

CC: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>, FONVCA <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Ridge,

On behalf of the Federation of North Vancouver Community Associations I would like to invite you to attend our next meeting on
Thursday, January 15th., 7:00 p.m. at the District Hall. 

FONVCA is an umbrella organization that acts as a forum for the representatives of community associations to express common
concerns for the purpose of strengthening their organizations through the sharing of information and experience. 

The week of the meeting we will send out the full agenda by e-mail. In the meantime we certainly encourage you to visit the FONVCA
web site at www.fonvca.org  In closing, we look forward to meeting with you in January. Merry Christmas and best wishes for the New
Year.

Sincerely,
Brian Platts
Federation of NV Community Associations
Ph. 604-985-5104
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